
 

 

Explanation of difference: 

On 17th December we received £1,334 from Test Valley Borough Council. I suspect this is a grant that I applied for in 
early December for extra lockdown funding.  

As of 14th January, TVBC haven’t confirmed what the funds are for, so I have not yet booked them into the accounts. 


